
 
 
 
September 6, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UM 2000 – Notice of PacifiCorp’s Publication of Interconnection-related Data on 

OASIS  
 
In compliance with Orders 19-217 and 19-272, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power posted its 
interconnection-related data on OASIS on August 30, 2019.  At the request of Commission Staff, 
PacifiCorp submits this filing to provide instructions for accessing the data on OASIS.  Please 
refer to Attachment A.   
 
If you have questions about this filing, please contact Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager, 
at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Attachment A 



Attachment A – Instructions for Accessing PacifiCorp’s Interconnection-related Data  
on OASIS 
 
 
The Pacific Power Oregon distribution system information table has been uploaded to the 
PacifiCorp OASIS website (https://www.oasis.oati.com/ppw/index.html) under Generation 
Interconnection and TSR Queues -> Generation Interconnection -> Additional Information.  
 
This information is now publicly available and accessible. 
 

 
 


